
REMEMBERING

John Kenneth Peebles
January 25, 1926 - April 5, 2017

Let's raise a glass of rum and Pepsi to a cool cat called Jack who touched the
hearts of so many with his wit and wisdom. He was born in Vancouver on January
25, 1926, and left us April 5, 2017. He will be deeply missed, not only for how he
lived to laugh, but for the way he loved. He will joke on in the memories

of his wife, children, nieces and nephews, grandchildren, greatgrandchildren,
great-great-grandchildren and many friends. A special thanks to Dr. Rossouw and
the wonderful staff at Willingdon Creek Village.

We hope you have found greener fairways;

keep riding that lightning until we meet again.


